
1/15/20 PTATF Public Awareness Youth Work Group: 

 

Meeting was convened by at 12:06 pm. 

 

Andrew Clark began the meeting by solidifying the Youth Listening Session dates for the 

NAACP, (Feb. 2nd) and the CTJJA (Feb. 16th). UCONN remained undecided on a date.  

Akia (NAACP) asked if 18+ would be able to speak at the sessions. Andrew replied yes. Andrew 

then inquired about a Zoom platform upgrade for transcript purposes, Dr. Cooper agreed to assist 

with her Zoom platform once given the dates/times of events. Deputy Maggie Silver (UCONN) 

said that they did a survey to gauge what date would work best for UCONN, results pending, and 

also inquired about a round table format for the listening session. Andrew Clark asked if Doris 

Maldonado’s group would like to take the Feb. 9th slot. Doris replied she would ask & update the 

work group. Akia then asked if NAACP could also consider a round table format. Tamara Lanier 

asked how a round table format would work on Zoom. Andrew replied the format could be first 

hour round table, then regular listening session format. Maggie replied that UCONN would 

rehearse round table prior to listening session.  

Richard Frieder (Everyday Democracy) asked if Task Force members would still be a part of 

round table style listening session. Maggie replied it is still being discussed amongst her group. 

Richard then suggested recording round table and sharing it with Task Force post listening 

session. Both Maggie and Doris agreed with this suggestion. Tamara suggested that the public 

should still be invited to view the listening session. Akia asked if sharing listening session 

publically would mean written consent needed from participants guardians. Andrew replied that 

all events are public. Dr. Cooper replied it might be helpful to receive written consent for 

participants.  

All other matters we’re tabled for next meeting. The next meeting was scheduled for January 22, 

2021 at 1:30 pm.  

 

 


